
NORTHSIDE CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
 

 
 

SNOW DAYS PROCEDURE 2012 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

In the event of inclement weather that may cause a delay or cancellation of school  the 

news channels:  KDKA, WTAE and WPXI will be alerted.  We will be listed as 

Northside Catholic School, however, we WILL FOLLOW THE PITTSBURGH 

PUBLIC SCHOOL DELAY DECISION /CLOSING DECISION FOR WEATHER 

RELATED CLOSINGS THIS YEAR due to the wider geographic area that Northside 

Catholic School is serving.  If a delay is indicated, we will have a 10 AM start of 

classes.  Doors will open for the students at 9:45 and all should be ready to begin 

class at 10 AM.  There will be NO “Early Bird” program on days of delay. 

 

Thank you and while I hope the snow enthusiasts have a winter wonderland to enjoy, I 

hope it falls on the weekends! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. BookserMrs. BookserMrs. BookserMrs. Bookser    


